1338 Bontrager Ln

Shelbyville IN 46176

Reference Second Circle Investments, Public hearing 2/13 @ 7pm

To whom it may concern.

My wife and I, who reside at the above address would like to raise
an objection to the request by second circle investments for a special exception.

We feel, rather we know, that the proposed business development is unsuitable for the location
in question. Our first and foremost objection is the business hours that are likely to be kept.
Most Dollar General locations locally are open until 10pm.

The proposed location is far too close to the residential housing for comfort, and apart from the
business hours, there would likely be early deliveries which would intrude on the peace and
quiet of the neighborhood, plus the undoubted trash that we have all come to associate with the
Dollar General.

Shelbyville already has two such stores, and if another one is needed, which we doubt, there
are plenty of spaces in the underused strip malls.

This business is wholly unsuited and a business with 5pm closing would be more in keeping
with the area which doesn’t need nor want this business.

Yours,

Ronald and Sarah Harvey



